The NCFWI AGM 2022 was so nice to be a face to face meeting after such tough times. It was clear there had been a great deal of organising behind the scenes for this event to take place. It was a new venue at the Northampton High School for Girls and there were a few teething issues with the PA system but on the whole it was a highly suitable venue. 
The array of stalls to peruse and spend our money from were a great addition and the Dobbies free raffle was a bonus too. The refreshments were very yummy and it was great to purchase a raffle ticket and catch up with friends from other WIs. 
The resolution for Northants WI was passed. The labelling of country of origin on cut flowers and the impact to existing sellers and how it affects our economy was highly interesting. Huge congratulations to all the WIs that received various awards. 
The speaker for the evening was Nick Bailey. Nick explained he had been brought up with WI in his life with various family members being involved. Nick promoted his book and showed us how to put the right colours together in our gardens.
The evening closed with the national anthem and we all sang KING for the first time at our AGM. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I thoroughly enjoyed my experience as a delegate. Please do come along to an AGM if you can. Hearing Jerusalem sung by many voices is an uplift on its own.   
